BVL salutes NCABA/WDCAWBA
for $26,000 contribution to disabled vets
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At the USBC Convention in Orlando, Fla., NCABA President Kirk S. Williams (right)
and WDCAWBA President Jane Andrews (center) each accept a plaque for their joint
association effort from Bowlers to Veterans Link (BVL) Chairwoman Elaine Hagin for
again having the most contributed funds—$26,000—Dby a local association.




